
FRIDAY 19th MAY 2017 

May’s value of the month is: HappinessMay’s value of the month is: HappinessMay’s value of the month is: HappinessMay’s value of the month is: Happiness    
Happiness radiates like the fragrance from a flower Happiness radiates like the fragrance from a flower Happiness radiates like the fragrance from a flower Happiness radiates like the fragrance from a flower     

and draws all good things towards youand draws all good things towards youand draws all good things towards youand draws all good things towards you 

Believe together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve together    

If you have any concerns or ques�ons please do not hesitate to contact  Mrs Twidale or Miss Peters on:  

Email: head@harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk  or exechead@haughmondfed.net    Tel: 01743 462087     

Diary Dates  

May 2017May 2017May 2017May 2017    

Value≠Happiness 

Tue 23rdTue 23rdTue 23rdTue 23rd≠Year 6 trip to 
Blists Hill 

Wed 24thWed 24thWed 24thWed 24th≠Class 5 lunch    

Fri 26thFri 26thFri 26thFri 26th≠Special lunch menu 

Fri 26thFri 26thFri 26thFri 26th≠Break up for half term 

June 2017June 2017June 2017June 2017    

Value≠Friendship 

Mon 5thMon 5thMon 5thMon 5th≠Return to school 

Wed 7thWed 7thWed 7thWed 7th≠Class 6 lunch 

Fri 9thFri 9thFri 9thFri 9th≠Swimming Class 3 
& half of Class 1 for 5 weeks 

Tues 13thTues 13thTues 13thTues 13th≠Year 6 Crucial 
Crew 

Wed 14thWed 14thWed 14thWed 14th≠SEND coffee 
morning 

Wed 21stWed 21stWed 21stWed 21st≠Class 3 lunch 

Wed 28thWed 28thWed 28thWed 28th≠Class 2 lunch 

July 2017July 2017July 2017July 2017    

Value≠Unity 

Mon 3rdMon 3rdMon 3rdMon 3rd≠Transition day 

Tue 4thTue 4thTue 4thTue 4th≠Special lunch menu 

Wed 5thWed 5thWed 5thWed 5th≠Class 1 lunch 

Fri 7thFri 7thFri 7thFri 7th≠Summer Fair 

w/c 10thw/c 10thw/c 10thw/c 10th≠Y6 production 

Thur 13thThur 13thThur 13thThur 13th≠Open evening & 
Art Exhibition 

Mon 17th AMMon 17th AMMon 17th AMMon 17th AM≠Sports day 

Mon 17th PMMon 17th PMMon 17th PMMon 17th PM≠≠≠≠    Year 3 
watching infant production 

The children who work in our Hub have been 
studying Roald Dahl’s Fantastic Mr Fox recently 
and their parents and carers were given the 
opportunity on Tuesday to come into school to look 
through their child’s school work. They also 
participated in a quiz with their children, which 
was fun! 

We are looking forward to our whole school open 
evening which is on Thursday 13th July and the 
evening will include an art exhibition≠more 
information will be sent out after half term. 

   A�endance – for the week beginning Monday 8th May 2017 

 

Well done to Classes 2 & 3 for having the best a�endance! 

Class A"endance Class A"endance 

1-Mr Pugh 98% 7-Mrs Baines-Price 98% 

2-Miss Felton 99.7% 8-Miss Sinclair 97% 

3-Mrs Hill 99.7% 9-Mrs Leather 94% 

4-Miss Beard 97% 10-Mr Tombleson 90% 

5-Miss R Jones 91% 11-Miss T Jones 96% 

6-Mr Norman 98% 12 – Mr Heard 95% 

Over the coming weeks, the School Council 
members will be undertaking the Safer Schools 
survey with their class. We would like to 
thank them for their help and we’re looking forward to 
seeing their results. 

Don’t forget to have your say by returning the survey by 
Friday 26 May. Thank you. 



New Drop-In Running Club 

Anybody who would like to join Mrs Downes’ 

running club on a Monday lunchtime is more than 

welcome. It was great to see so many taking part 

this week.  

Lower school pupils are to meet Mrs Downes on 

the running track at 12.05pm. Upper school pupils 

should meet Mrs Downes on the running track at 

12.30pm. Please wear comfortable running kit. 

Children should eat lunch after their run. 

Mrs Downes’ will be posting ‘fastest time’ results 

for the more competitive children, so look out 

for those on next week’s newsletter. 

Junior Savers Club 

Just a reminder to send your 

savings into the school office on a Tuesday. 

Share Aware from NSPCC and O2  

Share Aware, from NSPCC and O2, gives parents all the 

tools they need to have regular and informed conversations 

with their child about staying safe online. Under 20% of 

parents discuss online safety regularly with their children 

but we want to get every family talking about their child’s 

life online, just as they would their day at school.  

Parents can sign up to the Icebreaker email series and become an expert in their child’s online 

world in 6 weeks, follow our four simple steps to keeping kids safe online, watch our film ‘Safety 

advice from a 10 year old’ or visit Net Aware – our guide to your child’s social networks apps and 

games.  

The internet is a great place for kids to be, being Share Aware makes it safer.  

♦ Just like in real life, kids need our help to stay safe online. Teach your child to be 

#ShareAware with @NSPCC and @O2  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-aware/ 

♦ Teach your child to be #ShareAware online, with step-by-step advice from @NSPCC  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-aware/ 


